My name is Samuel Villeneuve, Chair of the Johnathan Doody Memorial Scholarship, a scholarship for
emerging, first-year male University of Alberta students. Since its establishment, the scholarship has
continued to grow, and this year we are offering three $800 scholarships for eligible students.

The scholarship is preferred for students who have a strong commitment to both academics and
extracurriculars. Would you assist us in distributing information on the Johnathan Doody Memorial
Scholarship to students eligible for the scholarship? We are always welcome to have applicants from
Bentley School.

The application for the scholarship is available online and the deadline is September 17th, 2022,
although we encourage students to apply earlier during the month of August to register early for
interviews. The selection of winners will be announced in early October and all applicants will be
contacted regarding the selection outcome.

I am happy to answer any questions you may have and provide additional information to assist with the
dissemination of the scholarship. Below I have included a description of the scholarship that is adaptable
to newsletters and distribution.

Sincerely,

Samuel Villeneuve

Description:

The Johnathan Doody Memorial Scholarship is preferred for emerging, first-year male University of Alberta
students. There are three $800 scholarships available for the students who apply. The scholarship is preferred
for students who have a strong commitment to both academics, volunteering, and extracurricular involvement.
Johnathan Doody was an exceptional athlete, an inspiring student leader, a loving friend, and a talented
scholar. Johnathan came to the University of Alberta to study engineering. In October of 1993, Johnathan was
tragically killed in an automotive accident outside of his hometown. The scholarship is in honor of the
excellence of Johnathan Doody and seeks to reward scholars who have demonstrated similar qualities in their
time as high school students.

Deadline:
September 17th, 2022.

We encourage students to apply in August to register early for interviews. Recipients will be selected in early
October and all applicants will be contacted regarding the selections.

Application:
Please complete the application here.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfd3X_Rv8HpwSAGu4it6gYMsGN1ETLekvt813B6ApBiT5Z5Pg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfd3X_Rv8HpwSAGu4it6gYMsGN1ETLekvt813B6ApBiT5Z5Pg/viewform?usp=sf_link

